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SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING - TO CONSIDER PLACEMENT OF NO 
PARKING SIGNS ON SHELBY ROAD AND BROWN LANE - 
PRECINCT 2

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED

It is requested that the Commissioners Court conduct a public hearing to consider the placement of 
No Parking signs on Shelby Road and Brown Lane, Precinct 2.

BACKGROUND

The Transportation Services Department and Precinct 2 staff have received complaints of vehicular 
parking in the County public rights-of-way along a portion of Shelby Road and Brown Lane. The 
presence of parked vehicles in relation to the roadways poses a traffic hazard for motorists; therefore, 
Transportation is recommending that No Parking signs be installed. The signs will provide the 
enforcement necessary for the Sheriff’s Office to remove vehicles if necessary.

FISCAL IMPACT

The fiscal impact will be $68.17 per sign for a total of $818.04. Funds are available in account 26100-
2024/ Road and Bridge Fund/6210300000 Precinct 2 Maintenance/558041 Road Signs.


